NOTICE

OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER
GOLDSBORO, NORTH CAROLINA

NOTICE OF GRANT APPLICATION
US DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE/BUREAU OF JUSTICE ASSISTANCE 2016
EDWARD BYRNE MEMORIAL JUSTICE ASSISTANCE GRANT

The Goldsboro Police Department is currently applying for $41,723.00 in grant
monies as part of the United States Department of Justice’s 2016 Edward Byrne
Memorial Justice Assistance Grant. This is a joint application between the Goldsboro
Police Department and the Wayne County Sheriff’s Office. A copy of the grant
application is available in the Office of the Chief of Police, Goldsboro Police
Department, 204 S. Center St., Goldsboro until September 9%, 2016. The public is
invited to stop by the Goldsboro Police Department, review the grant application and
make comments.

This is the 2" day of August, 2016.

Scott Stevens
City Manager



